Parnjit Singh

From: I

Sent: 18 February 2022 16:21

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2021/3225/P

From: Priscilla Giller INEEGEGG
Sent: 18 February 2022 16:09

To: Jonathan McClue <Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 2021/3225/P

| am writing to oppose this application for

the planned redevelopment of Murphy's Yard in Kentish Town.

The high rise buildings will change the character that this part of Kentish town has managed to retain with its
present view of a historic link to a rural past.

Surely a plan less transformative ie low build and less dense could be considered.As a resident of Kentish Town | am
saddened by the gradual decline of Kentish Town Road as an interesting, vibrant and attractive high street and this
last proposed intensely urban view as you reach the the top will only reinforce this.

Please reconsider and rethink.

Priscilla A Giller

ps | am sending this to you as the camden planning email does not work today.



